
From:       dcomito@granada.ca.gov 
Subject:   Use of GSD Meeting Room for MCC Regular Meetings 
Date:        November 30, 2012  
To:            Bill Kehoe <mccbillkehoe@gmail.com> 
Cc:         Laura Stein 
 
Hi Bill: 
 
This is to confirm that the GSD Meeting Room is available for use by government 
agencies and community groups upon the satisfactory completion of the training 
required for the alarm system and adherence to the rules and procedures 
outlined in the GSD Policy.  Further, GSD Staff will reserve the meeting room for 
the regular meetings of the MCC, held on the second and fourth Wednesday of 
each month. 
 
Please give me a call if you have any further questions. 
 
Delia Comito 
Granada Sanitary District 
(650) 726-7093 


